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Support staff and teachers! 
Do you have an activity project with your students? 

 
 

SERF-CSQ offers its members a fund to help them carry out projects and activities 

organized with their students.  Depending on the scope of the project and the 

number of students involved, it is possible to obtain a contribution of up to $500. 

Applications must be received at the union office by January 31. 

The Fonds d’aide à la jeunesse Danielle-Bergeron rules and application form can be 

obtained from the union delegate at your institution.  The documents are also 

available on the website at https://serf-csq.org. 
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